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From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2015 9:14 AM 
To: zehnder, zane 
Cc: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: RE: 14-1280-EL-BSB: Gable Substation, Jefferson County 

Mr. Zehnder, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB). Your correspondence regarding the proposed 
Gable Substation Project will be docketed in the public comments for case number 14-128Q-EI-BSB. 

The adjudicatory hearing in this case concluded on April 24, 2015, in Columbus. During the adjudicatory 
hearing, AEP Ohio Transmission Company and OPSB staff offered expert testimony supporting their positions 
before an administrative law judge. At a later date. The Board will schedule the project for a decision during a 
public Board meeting. 

The OPSB website at www.OPSB.ohio.gov provides the latest information regarding this and other power 
siting cases. Should you have additional questions or comments, please feel free to contact me directly at 
(866) 270-6772. 

Respectfully, S ^ 

Matt Butler ^ 3 
Public Outreach Manager K-,«. ' ^ C^ 
Administration and Operations Division — „ . ' ^ ^ 
Rates and Analysis Department \ y - ^ ^ 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio i Ohio Power Siting Board r ^ ^ S ^ 
614-644-7670 ^̂ —^ — 
PUCO.ohio.gov I OPSB.ohio.ROv ** ^ 
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From: zehnder, zane [mailto:zane.zehnder@rollingh)lls.kl2.oh.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2015 8:46 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: 14-1280-EL-BSB: Gable Substation, Jefferson County 

I am emailing on behalf of the Ottos and their neighbors. I have spent a great deal of time at the Otto's since I 
became friends with their son. They are hard working people in a community full of hard working, steel 
families that have done their part for this state and the country. Moving the substation to a location that will not 
impact the lives of so many good people simply trying to live the American dream is a mild inconvenience to a 
multi-billion dollar company. PLEASE make the right choice for the average people of this state and vote to 
allow the Ottos and their neighbors live out the dream they have dedicated their lives too. 

Zane Zehnder 

Friend of the Ottos, Supporter of the common man! 
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